


than other electorates, such as the cost of living, immigration, the NDIS, 
Medicare, Centrelink and Housing. 

However, if our electorate officers are forced to take on the role of 
advisers, and must focus on policy and research on legislation, this will 
strip resources from the community, further creating social and economic 
inequity in our area. 

Furthermore, the Jenkins Review raised issues of workload pressure in the 
workplace, as well as staff wellbeing. If electorate offices are inadequately 
staffed, this could create unhealthy environment for staff. 

The people have elected voice to represent them. To 
truly be able to maintain an independent voice for our communities, we need 
to have adequate staffing and resources. It is undemocratic to rob us of the 
ability to facilitate the community’s needs. 




